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Freedom of Information request reference number:  7957.1 
 
Date of response: 25 October 2023 
 
Request: 
 
Please can you provide with the information about the Fire Safety issue at 4 Huddleston Road, 
N7 0RE London.  
 
I raised my concerns regarding the fire safety in our building to the Safety team in May 2023. 
Please see the correspondence below as forward.  
 
Please provide me with the information about the issue and what has been done about it? 
 
Response: 
Our Fire Safety Regulatory team have confirmed that an audit was recently carried out on this 
property.  
 
The audit report has not yet been completed and is still in the process of being written, so is 
therefore unavailable at present.  
 
Once the audit record has been completed LFB will be able to share the outcome with you. We 
would welcome a further request from you to obtain this information once the audit is 
complete. 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more 
information about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on 
our website 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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